
‘Look, Listen and Think’ 

From the Principal 
Speech Day Tuesday 15th December  

On Friday the paperwork related to the 
organisation for Speech Day was sent home 
with the children and emailed to families.  

Please return the Health Declaration forms 
to the school office by Friday the 11th of 
December. Your assistance in this matter is 
greatly appreciated.  

Swim Scheme  

As Mr Packer is unable to conduct Swim Scheme in 
the week ahead class swimming will still take place 
in its place. Bring in swimming gear each day for the 
rest of the term.  

The next Swim Scheme lesson with Jake will be on 
Monday the 14th of December. Jake will then 
complete the missed Swim Scheme sessions in 
February of 2021.  

Year 5 Parliament speeches  

Congratulations to our Year 5 students, Lucas, 
Drew, Myeisha, Zara, Beanie and Charlie for 
presenting themselves to the school with their 
speeches to outline why they would make the best 
Prime Minister in 2021. They each did a wonderful 
speech and inspired us all with great confidence that 
they will all be a great leadership team in 2021.  

All the votes are now in and the 2021 Parliament 
will be revealed at Speech Day.  

 

School Uniform: Black School Shoes  

Many children have taken to wearing a sport shoe to 
school on Mondays through to Thursday, as their 
school shoe, which is an excellent idea as fitness 
takes place on each of these days. I congratulate all 
those families who have made sure that these sports 
type school shoes are black all over. However, what 
is creeping into the school is a variety of other 
coloured sports shoe.  

In preparation for 2021 could I remind parents to 
ensure that their child comes to school next year 
wearing a full black shoe whether it is a structured 
black shoe or sports style shoe.  

On Friday, for sport, any colour sport shoe is 
appropriate. 

 

Class Celebrations 

On the last day of the school year the students will 
be having their class parties. The teachers will 
advise you of the arrangements for this day.  

 

Upcoming Dates  

11th Dec COVID ADVICE Health Declara-
tions to Office 

15th Dec Speech Day  

16th Dec Last Day of School for students 

2021 

3-4th Feb Staff Development Days 

5th Feb Day 1 for students, K-6 

Friday 4 December, 2020 

Burren Junction PS 
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Term 4, Week 8 

Year 5  Speeches for Parliament for 2021. 



 Term 4 Week 8 

 

Year 6 Luncheon  

The Year 6 students will have their graduation 
luncheon on Friday the 11th of December. On that 
day the Year 6 children will be able to wear their 
Year 7 school uniform to school. 

School Office  

As we fast approach the end of the year the office is 
open every day until Friday 18th for parents who 
wish to organise uniforms for 2021 and will reopen 
on Wednesday the 3rd of February at 8:45am. 

Transi on has finished for another year.  We look forward to 

seeing the children in the New Year.  

Swimming has been a highlight over the last few weeks. 



 Term 4, Week 8 

Parliament Fundraiser: Colour Explosion and Obstacle Course 

Congratulations to Miss Coles and the Year 6 Parliament for a terrific event ton Friday. Everyone had a 
marvellous time and this was a wonderful celebration for Year 6 as their final fundraiser for 2020.  

Please enjoy the many pictures in this newsletter of the day.  
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 (Tel) 02 6796 1464      (Fax) 02 6796 1458 

Email: burrenjunc-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

http://www.burrenjunc-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Office Hours:  Monday to Friday 8.45 am to 3.30pm  

Term 4, Week 8 

4/5/6 This week 

Enjoying swimming lessons with Jake 

Grace’s sock throwing informa on collected in a table and a graph. 

Collec ng data on how many pairs of socks they can throw into a 

laundry basket with their right hands, le  hands, and backwards 

without looking! 

Contact Us 
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